
 

 

 

 

Megan Drynan  

My name is Megan Drynan and I am wishing to be voted back on to the Equestrian Queensland 

Interschool Sport Committee for a second term after the completion of my first three year term as 

the Interschool Queensland Show Horse Coordinator. 

Our daughter has been an active participant of Interschool Queensland competitions for the last 6 
years and over this time I have had the ability to understand the complexities of running and 
planning events both as a discipline coordinator and as a parent. I believe that this, coupled with my 
experience gained over the last three years has provided me with the skills required to be a 
productive and efficient member of the Sport Committee.  
 
Over the last 12 months I have had the opportunity to work with a number of schools to assist them 
in their event planning to ensure they are as COVID prepared as they can be and I have worked with 
them on the documentation required, creation and placement of signage and check in roll out 
amongst other things. My organisational skills and understanding of event planning have assisted me 
greatly in this area.   
 
Our children benefit so much from this sport by way of life skills and friendships and horsemanship. 

As part of my role with Interschool Queensland Committee I have seen the tireless hours that go on 

behind the scenes of these events and have a respect for everyone who is putting up their hand to 

help out. Planning is already well underway for the 2021 competition year and the State 

Championships and I would dearly like to be able to continue to do my bit to give back to the sport 

by being voted back in for my final term. Thank you 

 

  


